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Townsend, Erle

From: Jodi Bretz <jodbretz@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 3:29 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program.

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

We are a family of five registered voters, we are against this asinine proposal from progressive 

Democrats that will bankrupt the middle class. Look at what these proposals did to 

California!!!! We are fully apposed to this nonsense, cut the progressive crap out and just do 

your damn job and really help you constituents! 

Sincerely 

Jodi Bretz 

Chris Bret 

Isabel Bretz 

Sebastian Bretz 

Marek Bretz 

Sent from my iPhone 


